
Integrity Commission Act - Legislative Reform 

Ms WHITE question to ATTORNEY GENERAL 

Civil society groups point out that in July 2022 the Department of Justice commissioned 
a discussion paper on legislative reform of the Integrity Commission Act. Does your 
government remain committed to progressing this reform? If so, when will you provide 
an update on the legislative changes the government plans to introduce? 


